
 

17 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
THEATRE TRIP ‘SIX’ - WED, 4 FEBRUARY 2026 
 
The Drama and History department have teamed together to create a sensational trip to see Six the 
Musical. We are pleased to be able to offer 80 places for the theatre trip, at the Liverpool Empire Theatre. 
 
Winner of the Tony Award for ‘Best Original Score’ and ‘Best Costume Design’, double winner of the 
Whatsonstage Award for ‘Best West End Show’ and a Gold-Disk winning album, this sell-out Tudor take-
off has ‘an incredibly strong and powerful message’ (The Australian) and is ‘pure entertainment’ (New 
York Times). 
 
From Tudor Queens to Pop Princesses, the six wives of Henry VIII take to the mic to tell their tales, 
remixing five hundred years of historical heartbreak into an 80-minute celebration of 21st century girl 
power. These Queens may have green sleeves but their lipstick is rebellious red. 
 
The price will be £39.00 including the ticket and return transport. The group will travel by coach and leave 
school at around 15.45pm. We expect to return to Priory approximately 8:45pm. It is essential that pupil 
have a fully charged mobile phone with them and I must also ask that you organise your child’s collection 
from school well in advance.  
 
Pupils may wear their own clothes that are appropriate for the trip, but they are to remember they are 
representing the school and therefore must uphold the Priory standard. Pupils will need to bring a packed 
tea which can be eaten on the coach. Pupils may also bring a small amount of spending money/bank card 
if they wish to buy refreshments or souvenirs at the theatre or alternatively they can bring their own 
snacks.   
 
The closing date for places is 18 July 2025 when a £10 non-refundable deposit is required to 
secure the ticket, however, this will close earlier if places are filled. Payment must then be 
made in full by 18 December 2025 . If you would like your child to attend the trip, please make the 
required payment via the school’s online payment system, SCOPay, where you will also be required to 
provide parental consent. This replaces the need to complete a reply slip.    
 
Prior to the trip, please inform the school of any recent updates to emergency contacts and medical 
conditions we may not already be aware of.  
 
Any queries can be directed to me via email at f.howell@priory.lancs.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss F Howell 
Lead Teacher of Drama 
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